

Carolyn Steer Hospice in the Weald Maidstone Road Pembury Tunbridge Wells Kent TN2 4TA 01892 820510 carolyn.steer@hospiceintheweald.org.uk www.hospiceintheweald.org.uk

Mr C Beardmore and Mr P Gush **Penguins Against Cancer** Weirs End **Hampton Court East Moseley** Surrey **KT8 9BP**

26th September 2024

Dear Mr Beardmore and Mr Gush

Thank you so much for the generous donation of £5,000 donation to Hospice in the Weald, which is greatly appreciated. The grant will help provide our adult patients with palliative and end-of-life care in our hospices and at home, making life easier for them and their loved ones at a difficult time.

We would like to thank Pat and Charlie Gush, and also Jackie and Clywd Roberts, for proposing this grant in recognition of their personal connection with the hospice. It is wonderful that people want to support the hospice following first-hand experience of the care that we provide, and we appreciate every single donation received.

Last year, we supported over 2,610 people across all our services; from compassionate nursing care in our wards to life-enhancing activity groups offered by our Living Well programme. We helped people access benefits and facilitated important events at the hospice such as parties and weddings, events that created memories for patients and their loved ones. None of this would be possible without kind donations such as the grant that you have awarded us. With just 13% of our income coming from statutory sources, we have to raise the remaining 87% of the income we need from voluntary sources. Thank you again for your valuable contribution toward this mission.

Your sincerely,

Carolyn Steer

Trusts Fundraising Manager





